From: Mahlon Maris

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Fw: Buffalo River Water Shed

Date: Thursday, April 06, 2017 11:46:51 AM

On Thursday, April 6, 2017 10:30 AM, Mahlon Maris <momaris2@yahoo.com> wrote:

I would like to voice my opposition to the
expansion of hog farming operations in the Buffalo
River Water Shed. The Buffalo is the crown jewel of
our natural tourism attraction in the state and
needs protection. Please register this as a voice
against expansion.

Thank you very much. Mahlon Maris
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